
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Visit the Parish website to register online or stop 
by the Parish office to register. Our next Parish 
Welcome is TBD. 
 
INFANT BAPTISMS 
Fill out a registration form at 
www.olmctempe.com/sacrament-baptism, or 
email Peter Parian at baptisms@olmctempe.com 
 
SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 
Please contact the parish office 480.967.8791 
to arrange for the Sacrament of the Sick. If after 
hours assistance is needed, please call the parish 
number for the after hours service number. 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION 
We are happy to help you as you prepare for 
marriage and plan your wedding. Our parish staff 
is here to answer your questions and provide you 
with all the details of marriage preparation. 
For more information, please call Jenn Blackstad 
at (480) 967-8791 or email at 
jenn@olmctempe.com. 
 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 
We have available food boxes, rental or utility 
assistance to those living within OLMC parish 
boundaries and qualify for assistance by 
calling 480-966-1974 between 9am-11am 
Mondays through Saturdays. Sorry no walk ins. 

JUNE 09, 2024  

STAY CONNECTED 
 

OLMC WEBSITE: www.olmctempe.com 
YOUTUBE: 
www.youtube.com/channel/UC7B9988KwYIHT4
McvGYFmXQ  
FACEBOOK: www.facebook.com/olmctempe 
INSTAGRAM: www.instagram.com/olmctempe 
FLOCKNOTE – text OLMCGO to 84576 
OLMC APP - Available in App Stores 

PARISH INFORMATION 
ADDRESS 
2121 South Rural Road | Tempe, AZ 85282 
Office: 480.967.8791            www.olmctempe.com 
School: 480.967.5567          www.olmcschool.info 
Preschool: 480.966.1753     www.olmcschool.info 
 
OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Thursday…………………….9:00am - 5:00pm 
***Closed Wednesdays 11am– 12pm 
 
CONFESSION SCHEDULE 
Wednesday……………………………….4:00pm - 5:30pm 
Saturday…………………………………..3:00pm - 4:30pm 
 
WEDNESDAY ADORATION SCHEDULE 
Wednesdays from 9:00am to 6:00pm Benediction 
 
FIRST FRIDAY MASS & ADORATION SCHEDULE 
First Fridays Mass at 7pm, with Adoration following 
until the 8am Mass on Saturday 
 
MORNING PRAYER 
Monday - Friday……………………………………...8:00am 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekday Masses 
 
Monday - Friday..........................6:30am and 8:30am 
Wednesday…………………………………………….6:30pm 
Saturday.........................................................8:00am 
Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil.................................................5:00pm 
Sunday………………..7:00, 9:00, 11:00am and 5:00pm 
Live Stream Mass 
Sunday ………………………………………………….11:00am 
on our website, Facebook, YouTube Channel and 
our OLMC APP 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7B9988KwYIHT4McvGYFmXQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7B9988KwYIHT4McvGYFmXQ
http://www.facebook.com/olmctempe/
https://www.instagram.com/olmctempe/
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   PARISH CALENDAR 

   READINGS OF THE WEEK 

Sunday:         Gn 3:9-15/Ps 130:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 (7bc)/2 Cor 4:13—5:1/Mk 3:20-35  
Monday:      1 Kgs 17:1-6/Ps 121:1bc-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8/Mt 5:1-12  
Tuesday:      Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4, 5-6/Mt 5:13-16 
Wednesday: 1 Kgs 18:20-39/Ps 16:1b-2ab, 4, 5ab and 8, 11/Mt 5:17-19 
Thursday:     1 Kgs 18:41-46/Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13/Mt 5:20-26  
Friday:      1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16/Ps 27:7-8a, 8b-9abc, 13-14/Mt 5:27-32  
Saturday:      1 Kgs 19:19-21/Ps 16:1b-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10/Mt 5:33-37  
Next Sunday: Ez 17:22-24/Ps 92:2-3, 13-14, 15-16 (see 2a)/2 Cor 5:6-10/Mk 4:26-34 

PARISH STAFF 
Pastor 
Rev. Robert Aliunzi 
frrobert@olmctempe.com 
Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Gabriel Terrill 
frgabriel@olmctempe.com 
Deacons 
Deacon David Knebelsberger 
deacondave@olmctempe.com 
Deacon Ramon “Chito” Zamora 
deaconchito@olmctempe.com 
Deacon Thomas Glenn 
Annulments 
Karen Shepard 
karen@olmctempe.com 
Executive Assistant / 
Front Office Manager 
Kelly Martin 
kelly@olmctempe.com 
Finance/HR 
Rita Villegas 
rita@olmctempe.com 
Finance/Weddings 
Jenn Blackstad 
jenn@olmctempe.com 
Front Office  
Sandy Balistreri 
sandyb@olmctempe.com 
Sandy Consiglio 
Infant Baptism 
Peter Parian 
baptisms@olmctempe.com 
Maintenance 
Jim Blasko 
jim@olmctempe.com 
Daniel Aguilar 
Music/Communications 
Dan Ballinger 
dan@olmctempe.com 
OCIA 
Kathy Egle 
ocia@olmctempe.com 
RE 
Christie States 
re@olmctempe.com 
Stewardship and Development 
Ashley Hall 
ashleyhall@olmcschool.info 
Youth Coordinator 
Miguel Nunez 
miguel@olmctempe.com 
School Principal 
Dr. Kelly Shewbridge 
kellyshewbridge@olmcschool.info 
School Office Manager 
Enedina White 
enedinawhite@olmcschool.info 
Preschool Director 
Monica Ferrance 
monica@olmctempe.com 

   MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday 
06/10/2024 

6:30am 
8:30am 

Int. of The Malinski Family 
Souls of The Emminger Family 

Tuesday 
06/11/2024 

6:30am 
8:30am 

Soul of Joe Duarte 
Soul of Fr. Edward Kazmierczak 

Wednesday 
06/12/2024 

6:30am 
8:30am 
6:30pm 

Souls of Mr & Mrs Manuel Sanchez 
Soul of Cecilio Ocampo 
Soul of Art Townsend 

Thursday 
06/13/2024 

6:30am 
8:30am 

Int. of Milet Samaddar 
Special Intentions 

Friday 
06/14/2024 

6:30am 
8:30am 

Soul of Jean Edwards 
Soul of Efren Garcia 

Saturday 
06/15/2024 

8:00am 
5:00pm 

Soul of Wade Stephens 
Soul of Bruno Stok 

Sunday 
06/16/2024 
 
                  

7:00am 
9:00am 
11:00am 
5:00pm 

Soul of Luis Ortega 
Soul of Vincent Alvarado 
Soul of Bob Ladd 
People of the Parish 

Monday 
06/10/2024 

6:00pm EDGE Summer– Hall 

Tuesday 
06/11/2024 

7:00pm Music Practice - Church 

Wednesday 
06/12/2024 

9:00am 
6:00pm 
6:00pm 
6:00pm 

Adoration - Church 
Benediction - Church 
Respect Life - St Simon  
LifeTeen– Hall 

Thursday 
06/13/2024 

7:00pm Women’s Studies CION-
Hall 

Friday 
06/14/2024 

 No Activities Scheduled 

Saturday 
06/15/2024 

6:30am OLMC Men’s Group - Hall 
 
 

Sunday 
06/16/2024 

6:30am 
 

Coffee Shop - South Hall 
 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

SVDP JUNE FOOD DRIVE 
 
St. Vincent DePaul  Society is collecting the 
following: 
 

Canned Corn 
Mashed Potatoes 
Side Dishes (Rice or Past Roni, Hamburger 
Helper) 

 
Please place the items in the wooden bins 
just inside the North and South entrances to 
the Church. 

OCIA 

Have you been missing out on the graces of God 
in your life?  
 
• Are you feeling lost without the guidance 

and strength of the Holy Spirit?  
• Do you seek to be free from the burden and 

shame of sin that weighs on your soul? 
• Do you yearn for the intimacy with God 

found in the Eucharist? 
 
 If you’re an adult and missing out on any of the 
graces of the sacraments, we’d love to help you 
deepen your relationship with the Lord, 
encounter God’s grace, and prepare you to 
receive the sacraments or enter the Church. 
Begin today! Email Kathy today at 
ocia@olmctempe.com.  
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SUNDAY, JUNE 02  

 

Almighty God, we give You thanks for all the gifts You have given us...our faith, our lives, our loved 
ones and all of the blessings You have bestowed upon our Parish, School and homes. We humbly 
ask You to send Your Spirit upon our Parish Community as we begin to build a Chapel where You 

can be Adored and Glorified.  May this Chapel be a place where hearts are transformed and hope is 
restored as for all who will benefit for generations to come. May our gifts manifest our gratitude 

and glorify You, the one God who lives and reigns forever and ever. AMEN. 
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FULLCIRCLE COFFEE SHOP 
Please visit the OLMC Coffee Shop Sundays after the morning Masses. 
All proceeds benefit the FullCircle Program. A program that offers 
assistance for At Risk Kids and their families. For more info regarding 
assistance for your family please contact AJ Creswell at 
ajcreswell@fullcircleprogram.com or 480-620-7995 to leave a message. 

NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

-  G I V E  -  

OLMC SCHOOL 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY SUMMER 

SUPPORT OUR LADY OF MT CARMEL 
Please continue to support your Parish! Envelopes may be dropped off 
at the parish office during office hours (Monday-Thursday, 9AM - 5PM) 
or dropped off in the door slot after hours or mailed to the parish. 
 
You can also visit our website at www.olmctempe.com and click on the 
green “GIVE ONLINE” button. 

LIFE TEEN EDGE 
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Dear Friends, 
 
“You have a great and joyful community here at OLMC. 
Keep on doing whatever you are doing, Robert. I will 
certainly come back soon!” These were the final words 
Bishop Dolan told me as I escorted him to his car after 
my Installation and thereafter the Groundbreaking for 
our Adoration Chapel last week. I couldn’t agree more 
with the Bishop but more especially with his first 
sentence about being a joyful community. If we are a 
joyful community, last week’s events brought this to the 
fore even more. I just could feel it myself; joy and 
excitement were everywhere. It is my hope that we will 
continue to be a joyful and welcoming community 
inspired by our devotion to the Eucharist and to our 
Mother Mary. This is because it has been known that a 
parish where there is Perpetual Adoration always thrives 
in those virtues. 
 
At a personal level, I was overwhelmed and humbled by 
the immensity of love you showered upon me. Many of 
you came to me repeating over and over again, how 
blessed you are that I am your Pastor. Like I pointed out 
in my article last week, I too feel very blessed to be your 
Pastor at this point of my priestly life. I will do my best to 
be your good shepherd. All I ask of you is to please 
continue keeping me in your prayers as well. Now that 
we have officially broken ground, I am very optimistic 
that the construction of this great house of God will 
proceed uninterrupted. However, let us continue to keep 
praying for its success. 
 
 
On another note, this week, we are also blessed by the 
assignment to our Parish, of Seminarian Max Rich who 
is studying for the Priesthood for the Diocese of 
Phoenix. He will be with us for the next two months. Max 
entered the Seminary in 2020 after attending two years 
of undergraduate studies at Benedictine college in 
Kansas specializing in Philosophy and Mathematics.  He 
has just completed his first year of Theology and he is 

preparing to go for his second year. The primary 
objective of his assignment to us this summer is to 
provide him with a concrete pastoral experience of how 
parishes operate. To realize this objective, he will be 
involved in the various aspects of our parish life ranging 
from Liturgy to Life Teen ministry and to Sacramental 
Preparations. He will also be shadowing me in my visits 
to the Sick, in celebrating Funeral Masses and 
Marriages, among others. My role during this process is 
to mentor him. 
 
Regarding his family background, Max is the youngest of 
four children and grew up in Scottsdale and South 
Tempe. He and his family, who were not originally 
Catholics, came into the Catholic faith in 2008 here at 
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel. So,  OLMC is like a second home 
to him.  
 
Max is so excited to be home and looks forward to a 
great pastoral experience among us. When I asked him 
to describe his sentiments about his assignment here, 
he said: “God has blessed me so much these past few 
years, and I am so grateful for the opportunity to serve 
here at Our Lady of Mt. Carmel this summer”. I assured 
him that we too feel so happy to have him among us and 
hope that like Bishop Dolan, he will find this “a great 
joyful community”.  
 
So, please join me in welcoming to our community, 
Seminarian Max Rich! 
 
I love you! 
 
God’s blessings, 
Fr Robert Aliunzi 

WHAT A GREAT WEEK THIS PAST WEEK WAS! 

   A NOTE FROM FATHER 


